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Monday 2nd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

 

I am writing to share that in recent weeks, a number of concerns have been raised by parents, residents, 

staff and governors about parking outside school, during drop off and pick up times.  

 

We are increasingly concerned about the safety of our pupils and the needs of the local residents. We 

would be very grateful if you would consider and follow the suggestions set out below: 

 

1. Please avoid the Zig-Zags and yellow markings at all times. They provide a clear and safe space for 

children.   

2. Please do not use the entrance to the Staff Carpark as a turning circle, to drop off or pick up children 

or to park.  

3. Please do not park on the pavement. This causes an obstruction and makes it very difficult for 

pedestrians, particularly the elderly and people with young children and pushchairs.  

4. Exercise consideration when parking at the end of resident’s driveways, ensuring that they are able 

to freely enter and exit their properties safely.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping pupils safe. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kellie Egleton 

Headteacher  
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